
 
 

 

 

 

 

01 December 2022 

 

Dear Families,  
 

We are delighted to announce our first PTA event of the year. We are so excited to put on a Christmas 
film night for our learners on Wednesday 14 December. The event will start straight from school and 
finish at 5.15pm, giving you as parents an opportunity to either wrap or buy those last-minute 
presents!  

  
We are holding the event in three different areas.  

Reception will be in Opals class  
Years 1 and 2 will be in Coral's classroom   
Years 3 and 4 will be in the Hall  
  
Collection Points 
 
Reception to be collected from Opals.  
Year 1 and 2 to be collected from the Year 1 drop off zone.  
Years 3 and 4 to be collected from the hall.  
  
Reception will be watching - Mickey and Minnie Wish Upon a Christmas  
  
Years 1, 2, 3 and 4 will be watching Arthur Christmas   
  
Included in the price, is an individual snack box for each child. This will include a number of snacks and 
a drink for children to eat whilst watching the film.  
 
The event itself will cost £5! Tickets are available via our new online booking system:  

www.pta-events.co.uk/bfs  

Please follow the link to purchase a ticket, provide consent and share any medical or dietary needs.  

We are also looking for volunteers to help, should you wish to support our first event, then please do 
sign up by contacting the school office.  

We really hope you can all attend.  
  
Best wishes   
 
The PTA  
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